
WELCOME TO  
WEEK 9 OF MOVES 

As we reach the final week of moves 
for our new building, as we mark 
more significant milestones as 
several departments transition into 
their new spaces. 

Departments moving this week 
include Haematology Administration, 
Wellness Centre, Equipment Loan 
Pool, Health Connections, and 
Pathology Storage Collections.  

See page 2 for the next  
round of moves! 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 

ISSUE 9 
December 2024  

Liverpool Hospital Entrances L and N  will close on 16 December 
2024 . Access the hospital via the new Entrance A, corner of  
Goulburn and Elizabeth Streets, and Entrance J, Burnside Drive. 
 
Click here to view  the move calendar on the  ‘Countdown to  
Opening’ page. 

FIRST BABY BORN  
IN OUR NEW BIRTHING UNIT 

 

Oakland John Barnett was the first baby born in Liverpool Hospital’s 
new birthing unit on December 3, weighing 3.9kg. Parents Liliana and 
Chris praised the care from midwife Julie and the birthing and mater-
nity teams. The new unit impressed them with its spacious design and 
modern equipment. General Manager Scott McGrath congratulated 
the family and presented a gift to commemorate the historic birth.  

https://lhap.health.nsw.gov.au/getattachment/Countdown-to-opening/LHAP-move-schedule-Stage-1.pdf.aspx?lang=en-AU
https://lhap.health.nsw.gov.au/getattachment/Countdown-to-opening/LHAP-move-schedule-Stage-1.pdf.aspx?lang=en-AU
https://lhap.health.nsw.gov.au/getattachment/Countdown-to-opening/LHAP-move-schedule-Stage-1.pdf.aspx?lang=en-AU


WEEK NINE 

MOVES 

Haematology 
Administration 
10 December 
 
Health Connections  
12 December 
 
Wellness Centre 
13 December 
 
Equipment Loan Pool 
13 December  
 
 
FUTURE MOVES 
 
Stay tuned for moves 
happening in 2025! 

WHAT DEPARTMENTS  
ARE MOVING? 
Week of 9 December 
 
Departments moving this week include… 
 
• Haematology Administration 

• Wellness Centre 

• Equipment Loan Pool 

• Health Connections  

• Pathology Storage Collections 

At a glance 

Merry Christmas  
and Happy New Year 
 
As we conclude the year, we want  
to express our gratitude for everyone's  
support during the relocation process. Thanks to 
your efforts, we have successfully moved over 40 
departments, units, and teams into the new building. 

A few more moves are scheduled for 2025, but this 
year's progress has been remarkable. Thank you for 
your dedication and cooperation. 

Wishing you all a wonderful holiday season and 
looking forward to another great year ahead! 


